REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

PROVINCE OF ISABELA
ILAGAN CITY

-000-

Hfeco of the Provineial Hdministrator

MEMORANDUM No. 63
Seties of 2017

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT : As stated

DATE : September 20, 2017

Greetings!

In view of Memorandum Circular No. 26 dated 19 September 2017 issued by the
Office of the President thru Menardo 1. Guevarra, Acting Executive Secretaty, declaring 21
September 2017 as a National Day of Protest and suspending work in government offices,
both national and local, please be advised that wotk in the Provincial Government is
suspended on said day. However, all hospitals, the PSWDO, the PDRRMO including rescue
team on duty are not covered by the suspension of work and are therefore expected to render

regular duty.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

_ Nagkaisa para sa Isabela
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